
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

1) American Heritage Girls and Trail Life USA Registration:              

 Registration/Parent Night/Open House for all those interested in 

 joining either the American Heritage Girls or Trail Life USA will be 

 held at GPBC on Monday, August 16 at 6:30 pm.  Girls and Boys,  

 5 years old (by October 31)—18 years old are invited to join.  For 

 more information, please see Alyssa Owens. 
 

2) Youth End of Summer Event:  Youth and Guests, Grades 6-12 are 

 invited to join us on Saturday, August 21 from 2pm-4pm, for an 

 End-Of-Summer Event.  There will be a Devotion/Object Lesson,  

 Ice  Cream Sundae Bar and Games/Activities. RSVP to  

 “Miss Connie” (804) 815-7832 on or before August 18. 

 

3) Attention WMU Leaders:  Please call Linda Breaks if you are  

 interested in attending the P.B.A.’s workshop “On Mission”—  

 Saturday, August 21, 2021—from 9:30am until 12:30 pm.  We will 

 meet at GPBC in the parking lot at 8:30am for transportation to 

 James River Baptist Church in Williamsburg. 

 

4)  WMU Ladies Picnic:  We are excited to invite all our WMU Ladies 

 and their guest to a covered dish picnic on August 27th at 5pm.  

 Laraine Sentz will be hosting us at her home at 7678 Terrapin 

 Cove Road.  Please sign us at the WMU board.  Looking forward to 

 sharing some great food together and enjoying some wonderful 

 fellowship! 
  

5) Food Collection:  We are still collecting nonperishable food/baby  

     food as well as hygiene/baby hygiene items.  You can bring your 

 donations on Sunday morning or during business hours, M-F 9am-

 12pm.  Donations will then be taken to Bellamy United Methodist 

 where county residents can go for the weekly distributions. 
 

 

6)  Running the Race Summer Reading Plan:   ALL Children & Youth 

 who are participating in the Running the Race Summer Reading 

 Plan be sure to complete all your mileposts by the end of August 

 and return your completed plan to “Miss Connie”. 

 

7)  Sunday School Promotion Day and a “Double Baptismal Service” 

 will be held on Sunday, August 29, 2021. 

  


